Robert Knight
Brooksville
LD 553

I am a coastal resident of Brooksville, Maine. I am concerned that this bill may lead
to over harvesting of some marine species, and further concerned that it may override
Maine's traditional reservation of the intertidal zone to the riparian landowner.

I do not think it is wise remove local controls in this area.
Thank you for considering my concerns.



